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Comments: Please reconsider allowing the building of an exclusive resort for the rich, while spoiling the area for

the average Montanan.  Destruction of Montana's beautiful lakes and trails in order to accommodate the wealthy

is not fair and not in the interest of the state and its citizens.  By not giving even a 30 day notice of this invasion of

our National Forest Land, it is clear that this new corporate owner, POWDR's intentions are to make money off

public lands that need to be kept historically and ecologically pristine as possible while ensuring its use by

everyone…not just the rich! 


